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I had the great pleasure of working with Greg for many years.  He is 
an exceptional broadcast journalist who demonstrates a great deal of 
range.  Greg wore many hats for our network, and looked good in each! 
As a program host, he can tackle both hard news and light fare with 
equal skill.  His natural sense of humor shines through.  As a news 
anchor, his authoritative yet friendly delivery has always attracted 
viewers.   As a reporter, he’s not afraid to ask the tough questions 
and get the story right.  I would have no hesitation in recommending 
Greg for any on-air role, and if given the opportunity down the road, 
would not hesitate to hire him again myself. 
 
 
Jon Gorchow 
 
VP, Comcast Programming Group 



Greg Coy is a unique television man in multiple ways. One of his most 
valuable assets is his belief that everyone has a story, they just 
need a little help having it told, and he's honored to be the vessel. 
He tackles every item, from the A block to show end, with a delicate 
blend of charisma and sincerity. In the field, his tenacity cannot be 
matched, or subverted by those trying to dodge a tough question. His 
ability to ask those tough questions and also bring soft humor to the 
more delightful, kicker-type stories makes him an audience favorite. 
 
Greg is even more special because of his relationships with producers. 
He believes in this partnership and understands it's the cornerstone 
of great T.V. Along with his incredible experience and knowledge, he 
brings a willingness to listen and work with a producer who may be 
asking him to try approaching the story in a new way. 
 
On a personal note, as his producer in the field, in the booth and on 
the set, Greg has always given me the trust a producer needs to make a 
show better. In breaking news situations, I know he's ready to give 
updates as swiftly as I put them in his IFB. During the show, he has 
always respected my time management and responded to script movement 
and changes with ease. And in those ever important closing moments, he 
has always signed off with a smile and then thanked me for a great 
show. That's the way a great television man should be. That's the way 
Greg will always be. 
 
 
Scott Knowlton 
Senior Producer/CN8 & Art Fennell Reports 



To whom it may concern 
 
I have known Greg Coy in a professional working relationship for over 
10 years.  Greg was first hired as a perdiem fill-in at Fox 29 
Philadelphia.  He worked in a variety of roles for over a year.  The 
assignment was temporary.  A couple of staffers had over lapping 
maternity leaves.  I grew to admire how quickly Greg took the market 
and grasped an understanding of stories here. 
 
Greg must have liked Philadelphia because he stayed.  We were reunited 
in 2003 at CN8.  This time Greg was the seasoned vet and I was the 
newcomer.  Our working relationship clicked because we loved to come 
up with different approaches to the same story.  We also liked to dig 
for that story nobody had.  It was harder when you had a staff of 5 as 
opposed to 11 like I did at Fox, but Greg made it work.  He impressed 
the higher up bosses as well.  He took over the anchor desk for the 
Comcast morning show in 2006.  He continued to report on special 
projects as well as wake up for the 4:15 commute that got him to the 
studio at 5. 
 
Greg is versatile and would be a great addition to any newsroom.  I would be 
happy to provide you with any further details of Greg’s work. 
 
John Mussoni 
Managing Editor 
WHYY, Delaware 


